
From: tawright   
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 9:17 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Summit Carbon pipeline application 
 
 
We are an original homestead farming operation of only 400 acres. Our son does most of 
the farming and livestock operation. Our grandson recently graduated from high school 
and also has a small investment in this farming operation.  Six generations.  
 
The proposed pipeline is one and a half miles from my home putting us in the kill zone. This 
could change and Summit would then try to get an easement. 
 
We are also original investors in the Wentworth ethanol company and live six miles away.    
 
We are asking you to deny Summit's application for so many reasons--safety, devaluation 
of property, liability insurance no longer available, the threat of gaining eniment domain 
through the federal government or state, life long easements that prohibit the use of your 
own land, yet still paying property taxes, unproven sciencetic benefits, and because it is 
the right thing to do. 
 
 
Duane and Thresea Wright 

  
Wentworth, SD 57075 

 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 
 




